
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/25/2012 3:05:09 PM 
To: jlo@cpuc.ca.gov (jlo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Requesting a copy of the confidential CPSD report for 1.12-04-010 

Jeanette 

Michelle Cooke told Brian Cherry that we could contact you about getting a copy of the 
confidential CPSD report associated with the Oil that came out today about SmartMeter 
practices. 

An electronic version would be great, of course, but if we can't get that then I'm happy to 
come over to pick up hard copy directly. 

Can you help with this? 

Thanks Jeanette. 

Laura 
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